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Date:   June 11, 2021       

 

From:  Greenville, NH Planning Board 

 

To:  Mr. Tom Hawkins 

 Dunster & Main, LLC 

 203 Revolutionary Road 

 Temple, NH 03084 

        

Subject:  Planning Board Notice of Decision 

 

 

1. You are hereby notified the following decisions were made by the Greenville, NH Planning 

Board at their regular meeting of June 10, 2021. 

 

2.   The Board convened on June 10, 2021, for an application completeness review and site plan 

review for Dunster & Main, LLC. The application requested to allow the operation of a custom 

sign fabrication business with a proposed use of light manufacturing located at 1 Dunster Ave, 

Assessor’s Map 8 Lot 37, Greenville, NH, 03048.   

 

3.   A comprehensive review was completed at a public hearing by the board in accordance with 

Greenville zoning ordinances and current RSA’s. It was voted the application was complete and 

further voted the Site Plan be granted.  

 

 

 

       //es// 

       Michael Sadowski 

       Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 


